Federal Aviation
Administration

SAFETY ALERT

Date: July 27, 2012

To: Users of the Coded Instrument Flight Procedures (CIFP)

From: National Aeronautical Navigation Products (AeroNav Products)
Subject: CIFP email alert

There is an error in the 26 JUL, 2012 edition of the CIFP (1208).
The following CIFP Airway (ER) segments are in reverse order and must not be used:
Victor 440 (V440) between sequences 3330 (Y'YJ) and 3460 (LATCH) inclusive.

This error will be corrected in the 1210 edition of the CIFP.
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